Kiselak, Michael

From: Julia Coblentz <julia.coblentz@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 3:56 PM

To: Kiselak, Michael

Subject: Tree ordinance support

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Michael,
| got your email address from Nathan at Conservation.

| am a Westport home owner who greatly supports the potential tree ordinance. Both as a property owner working to
keep my trees and as a neighbor with experience when others do not preserve a wooded lot, | would like to offer my
support and time if you need impact statements, resident interviews or input.

This is an important project. Please let me know how | can help.

Best wishes,

Julia Coblentz
15 Colony Rd.
347-524-7715



